Park and Rec Board Position

Job Status
Open - open and accepting applications
Back to Job Openings

The City of Horton is currently seeking an individual to serve on the Parks and
Recreation Advisory Board, due to a recent resignation.

Any interested individuals should submit a letter of interest indicating why they are
interested and what experiences and/or knowledge they would have to offer.

This is a volunteer position and the board typically meets on the 2nd Monday of the
month @ 5:30 p.m.

For more information about the position, you may call City Administrator John
Calhoon @ 785-486-2681.

Please submit your letters of interest in person to the Horton City Hall (business
office) until position is filled.
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